
Date: 2025-07-30
First Name: Chad
Last Name: Carlson
Title: Mr
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Friendswood
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
My name is Chad Carlson, and as a
resident and voter in Friendswood,
Texas, I am compelled to speak out
forcefully against the alarming and
unprecedented attempts by Donald
Trump and his political allies to
unfairly redraw electoral districts
in Texas. This blatant act of
political manipulation is nothing
short of a direct assault on our
democracy, deliberately engineered
to distort election outcomes and
silence opposition voices.

Such egregious redistricting schemes
undermine the foundational American
principle of fair and equal
representation, stripping countless
voters of their right to have their
voices heard. This calculated effort
erodes public trust, weakens voter
representation, and deliberately
marginalizes communities that do not
align with Trump’s agenda.

Make no mistake—this is not politics
as usual. It is a deliberate and
dangerous slide toward
authoritarianism, reminiscent of
tactics used by undemocratic regimes
to consolidate power. Texans deserve
better. We deserve transparent
elections, impartial districts, and
above all, a democracy that truly



represents the will of the people.

I implore you, as custodians of our
democratic institutions, to
decisively reject this undemocratic
and profoundly un-American attempt
at redistricting. The integrity of
our elections, the rights of our
citizens, and the health of our
democracy itself hang in the
balance.

Respectfully,

Chad Carlson




